Subject: canibus license

From: *Redacted*

Sent: Monday, September 13, 2021 12:56 PM
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>
Subject: canibus license

Cam Thun is applying for a license for a canibus store at the old First Liter Pub. Cam and his wife are great community
supporters and give very generously to charities. | support his store.

Sincerely

Lori Sutherland
2135 Tamarack st.
*Redacted*



